
2021-2022 
Insurance Benefits Plan Year 

Open enrollment, which begins July 12 and ends August 23, 2021, will be “passive” for the 2021-2022 plan year. However,  
all employees are encouraged to review their benefit elections, dependent eligibility, and beneficiaries (if applicable).

Passive Open Enrollment

What does “passive” open enrollment mean to returning benefit-eligible Denton ISD employees? 
Employees who do not make any changes to benefits elections during open enrollment will continue to participate  
in the benefits at the current level they were enrolled in during the 2020-2021 plan year.

What if I WANT to make changes to my benefits for the 2021-22 plan year?
You must finalize the changes in the Employee Benefits Portal before 12:00 PM on August 23, 2021.

What if I DO NOT want to make changes to my benefits for the 2021-22 plan year?
No action is required.

�How do I review my current benefits elections?
You can access all benefits information and current elections  
at any time by visiting the Employee Benefits Portal at  
www.mybenefitshub.com/dentonisd.

If you have questions or need assistance, contact your Employee Insurance Benefits 
Department at 940-369-0028 or email us at disdinsurance@dentonisd.org.

During Open Enrollment, it is important to review your current benefits and consider the needs for 
you and your family for the upcoming plan year. Please review your current benefits in the Employee 
Benefits Portal by visiting http://mybenefitshub.com/dentonisd

Open Enrollment: July 12 - August 23, 2021 


